Stantec Consulting Ltd.

( 5 Sta Nntec 500-311 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg MB R3B 2B9

November 22, 2017
File: 113707230

Aftention: McDermot Avenue Residents / Businesses

Reference: West Alexander Pedestrian and Cycling Corridor

Construction for the West Alexander Pedestrian and Cycling Corridor, as described in previous
letters, has been completed for the 2017 season and will restart in the spring of 2018 to complete
the outstanding work. A new letter will be sent to you before construction resumes in the spring

2018.

Regards,

STANTEC CONSULTING LTD.

DU BN

Rebecca Hewett, P.Eng.
Transportation Engineer
Phone: (204) 478-8954

Fax: (204) 284-4795
Rebecca.Hewett@stantec.com

cc: Councilor Mike Pagtakhan, Point Douglas Ward; D. Mikulik Public Works Dept.; R. Cunningham Public Works Dept.
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